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FEDER AT =
Dear Ms. Bose, RE GUL‘ET%?P.H%CC{{;;%E?SEION
! Jri

RE: Court Docket number: CP17-40-007 -

The recent suit filed by the EDF pertaining to the 65 mile STL Pipeline threatens to impact 650,000
homes and businesses in the greater St. Louis area heading directly into winter. | am appealing to you to
NOT shut this pipeline down on December 13. An extension should be issued until Spring 2022 at the
earliest so that alternate actions may be taken to serve this area with reliable natural gas.

While | do not understand why a pipeline which has been operating since 2018 with appropriate
approvals is now in question; 1 understand very well that turning off gas supply to this region as winter
begins is irresponsible and reckless. Please take a responsible approach and delay this action.

Sincerely,

2B

Eric Boelzner
1627 Rockfern Drive
High Ridge, MO 63049



Document Accession #: 20211117-0007 Filed Date: 11/17/2021

Document Content (s)
DocBatch 21111 7-0043 . i . ittt et e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e



	DocBatch211117-0043.tif
	Document Content(s)

